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28 February 2018 
 
 
Tanaphoom Saengngam 
fyi-request-7259-354bd2ef@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-3590 
 
 
Dear Tanaphoom 
 
Transfer of request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 
Thank you for your email of 12 February 2018 to the NZ Transport Agency, requesting the following 
information under the Official Information Act 1982: 
 

My car was parked on the road on 662 Mt eden road, mt eden Auckland (it is a intersaction 

with balmoral road,auckland) overnight on 10 February 2018 and a blue Nissan ( number plate 

BRF370) crashed into my car very badly and they were left took off their number plate and run 

aways. Would it be possible to check if you have any CCTV footage of a vehicle fitting this 

description at the intersection of mt eden road and balmoral road heading towards 662 mt 

eden road between 0245am and 0345 on Saturday 10 February 2018.  

 
The information you have requested is more closely connected with the functions of the Auckland 
Transport. Accordingly, we are transferring your request to Auckland Transport under section 14 of the 
Official Information Act 1982. 
 
You will therefore receive further correspondence on your request from Auckland Transport. The time 
limit for their response to you will be 20 working days from 28 February 2018, so you can expect a 
response from them on or before 28 March 2018. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Leisa Coley 

Manager, Ministerial Services 
 
 
 
 


